Notices and Communication

We support an open door communication between parents/children and staff. We encourage parents to inform staff of any positive or behavioural changes in your child. Please always read the notice board and check your child's notice pocket.

Preschool and school newsletters will be provided on a regular basis to keep all family members informed. Newsletters from the School are distributed fortnightly on a Thursday and are also accessible via the Skoolbag App and email.

2018 we have also introduced Dojo for Freeling Preschool. Please see staff re connecting to this.

We have parent/caregiver interviews at the end of Term 1 where we discuss your child's progress. This also gives staff a chance to gain feedback & build stronger relationships with families.

Special Preschool Book

This book is a record of your child's year in the Preschool. Your child's scrapbook will contain art work, drawings, paintings, photos, observations and learning stories. This can be found on the shelf located under the sign in book. You are welcome to share these books with your child at any time.

Photographs

As part of our Preschool program we frequently take photos of children engaged in their learning. Please advise staff in writing if you do not wish photographs to be taken of your child. Occasionally photos appear in newsletters, newspapers, displayed in the community and displayed at Preschool or School. Please refer to the consent form in the enrolment pack. Also once a year, a professional photographer takes class and individual photos. You are under no obligation to buy these.